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DRAMA 

Mary Poppins 
Mrs. O’Leary has sent out 
rehearsal times with all 
drama members.  Please 
mark these dates on your 
calendars.  Our students are very excited to 
begin practicing their lines, songs, dances 
and character acting.  
 
French Immersion Registration 

 
Registration for 
French Immersion for 
the 2019-2020 school 
year will be done 

electronically through the following ASD-W 
web site:  Registration for French 
Immersion 2019-2020.  (The registration 
form will be available effective January 15, 
2019 and will remain open to the end of 
the school year (June 2019), with 
scheduled monitoring.)  Registrations 
received by February 28, 2019, will inform 
planning for formation of classes (as per 
Provincial Policy 309:  French Second 
Language Programs).  Our school will be 
sending a letter home with all our grade 5 
English Prime Students. 
 
MOVIE NIGHT 
On January 25, 
2019 we will be 
showing the movie 
Small Foot.   Movie starts at 5:30pm and 
finishes at 7:00pm.  Siblings who are in 
grades K to 5 are welcome to attend the 
movie.  The cost will be $5.00 per child.  The 
fee includes popcorn, juice box and 
entrance to movie.  A canteen will also be 
open if students wish to purchase an extra 
snack.  All items at canteen cost no more 
than $1.00.  Students and siblings are 

welcome to wear their PJ’s and 
bring a blanket. 
 
PSSC 
 
There will be a meeting January 17 at 6:15 
pm.  This meeting is open to any interested 
parent.   
 
DECH Meeting for Liverpool Street School 
Sustainability Study Meeting #3.  
A third public meeting will be held on 
January 24, 2019 at Fredericton High 
School.  The meeting will start at 6:30pm to 
9:00pm.  This meeting will include other 
school sustainability studies as well as 
Liverpool St. School. 
 
WINTER CLOTHING & PLAYGROUND RULE 
A reminder to Families to please be mindful 
of the temperature each morning 
and ensure your child is dressed 
for the weather. Please note the 
following:  children will only be 
permitted on the “sliding hill” if 
they have on SNOWPANTS!  Without proper 
gear on the hill, children will not only 
become cold, but will also get very wet.   
 
Grade 5 Intensive French 
All students in grade 5IF will be switching in 
February to the English portion of the 
curriculum for the remainder of the school 
year.  
 
Dates to Remember 
Jan 24- DECH public meeting #3 at FHS 
6:30pm 
Jan 25- movie night 5:30 to 7:00pm 
Jan 28- PL day – no school for students 
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